
 

 
 

 
  
 
 December 24, 2015 
             

Dear Diana Santa Maria PA: 

 

Thank you for your generous donation of $250 to Joe DiMaggio Children’s 

Hospital. Our patients and families appreciate your kindness during their hospital 

stay.  We thank you for assisting us in providing our mission of the “Power of 

Play” to promote a healing environment. 

 

We are truly grateful for your dedication to our hospital. 

 

Sincerely, 

The Child Life Department 

Joe DiMaggio Children’s Hospital 


